
 
 

NST Newsletter: Monday 14th July 2025 

 

 
This week’s newsletter features the following items: 
 

• Reminder – Updates to NST Email Circulation Lists (1 attachment) 

• Final Reminder for Inclusion Challenge Discussion (17/07) and Attendance Spotlight 
Session (18/07) 
 

 

 
Reminder – Updates to NST Email Circulation Lists 

 
Emily is looking to update the email circulation lists we use to let staff know about Subject 
Leader Network meetings, other CPD/training opportunities and useful information. 
 
To help us avoid spamming people with emails that may no longer be relevant to their 
roles, please would it be possible for you to complete the attached document and email it 
back to Emily?  Thanks to all those who have responded so far! 
 

 

 
Final Reminder for Inclusion Challenge Discussion (17/07)  

and Attendance Spotlight Session (18/07) 
 

Places are still available at these sessions – click on the links below for more details or to 
book: 
 

• Inclusion Challenge Discussion – Thursday 17th July 

• Attendance Spotlight Session – Friday 18th July 
 

 

mailto:Emily.Humphreys@nottinghamschoolstrust.org.uk
https://www.universe.com/events/send-challenges-workshop-tickets-T9D4P3
https://www.universe.com/events/attendance-spotlight-session-tickets-B60CH1

